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I am delighted that ‘ENSEMBLE’, the bi-lingual peer-reviewed academic journal of Dr.
Meghnad Saha College, is presenting the First Issue of its Second Volume. I am very excited
that the journal has been attracting more than a hundred papers for a single issue from
different states, covering almost all corners of our country. The variety of submissions
from different states will help to fulfill the aimed initiatives of this journal. I am also
delighted that the researchers and academicians from different fields of humanities, social
sciences, and sciences demonstrate an interest in sharing their research with the readers
of this journal.
This issue of the journal contains few outstanding articles which shed light on
contemporary research in humanities and social sciences. The journal also acts as a forum
of exchanging interdisciplinary knowledge among the researchers, academicians, and
students. It is worth mentioning that the University Grants Commission has enlisted the
journal to the UGC care list and very recently got the Crossref membership to let the world
know the journal exists.
As a patron of this promising journal, I am deeply grateful to all authors for their excellent
works and remarkable contributions. I express my sincere thanks to all learned members
of the editorial board, the board of editorial advisors, the board of reviewers, and all
teaching staff of the college for their trust, patience, and wholehearted cooperation. Very
special thanks to Dr. Mukunda Mishra, Vice Principal and Managing Editors of the Journal,
who has worked hard for a long time to see this journal come to fruition in National
repute.
I am looking forward to receiving high-quality and novel articles in a wide range of
languages, humanities, arts & cultures, social sciences and sciences in the future.

Itahar, the 31st May, 2020
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